
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor, 
 
We have great news for you and your people! We have scheduled our church-
plant Opening Day service for October 22, 2023! 
 
We covet your prayers that many souls will be saved and that many lives will 
be changed. 
 
Continuing to faithfully serve Jesus, 
 
Roberto Tirado 
Missionary to Puerto Rico 
 
 


